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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am very concerned about the rapid growth of housing in Rugby which is not being matched by infrastructure. Over 
a thousand houses are being built each year and we have had no new GP surgeries and no new roads. Open space is 
being taken away for development eg at Oakfields Park and new green space is not being added to match the pace of 
development. Regarding Q33 I am not in favour of any new land being set aside for housing unƟl the infrastructure 
has caught up. I am parƟcularly concerned that the Rainsbrook Valley - listed as South of Hillmorton - should not be 
developed. The slope leading up to Hillmorton can be seen for miles around and this landscape should conƟnue to 
be protected as a green space available to all. Hopefully aŌer your operaƟon you will fully recover and you can go 
onto the RBC website and work through some more of the quesƟons before the 2 February. However even the short 
response shown above will let them know you care and put you on their roll for future consultaƟons.  
 
Regards  

 
  

 
 




